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at the University of Rijeka, Faculty of Medicine 

19 – 20 May 2022 

Call for participation 

Dear PhD students, postdoctoral researchers and all interested parties, 
 
It is our honor and pleasure to invite you to the 1st Biomedicine and Health PhD Students Congress 
“Science and Us” with international participation. The Congress will be held from 19 to 20 May 2022 
at the University of Rijeka, Faculty of Medicine. The Congress is intended for PhD and postdoctoral 
researchers in biomedicine and health as well as related scientific fields. The main topics of the 
Congress are from the fields of biomedicine, clinical medicine, dental medicine, public health and 
health and environmental engineering. The Congress will be held both on-site and online. The 
official languages of the Congress are Croatian and English. 
 
The Congress aims to contribute to the exchange of experiences and research results of PhD 
students and postdoctoral researchers, as well as to raise the quality of study programs through oral 
and poster presentations. Participation in the Congress is an elective activity related to doctoral 
studies. It will be evaluated with ECTS credits for oral and poster presentations.  
 
This Congress is an opportunity for all participants to increase their knowledge by listening to 
eminent visiting lecturers from various institutions, to present their noteworthy ideas, to connect 
with the wider academic community and, most importantly, to participate in creating solutions to 
actual scientific challenges. The registration fee for all participants is 100 HRK. 
 
We hope you will have a pleasant time and an opportunity to create new scientific perspectives, 

cooperation and friendships! We look forward to meeting you! 

 

Best regards, 

Organizing Committee of the “Science and Us” Congress 

 


